


Radiation and Public Health Project 

Tooth Fairy Project 
c/o Joe Mangano, 716 Simpson Avenue, Ocean City, New Jersey, 08226 

 

Do you want to help with a scientific study? You don’t need to be a scientist - all you need to do 

is donate a missing baby tooth from your child!!!! 

 

The Radiation and Public Health Project (RPHP) research group is asking for donations of baby 

teeth from children living near the Fermi nuclear plant. These teeth will be tested in a lab for 

levels of radioactive Strontium-90, which will help us better understand releases from the plant. 

 

Every tooth is a clue!!!! 

 

All you need to do is 

1. Fill out the form below 

2. Wrap the tooth in a small amount of tissue paper or other soft material 

3. Place the tooth and form in an envelope, and mail to the above address 

 

If you wish to send more than one tooth, please send just one per envelope. 

 

Unfortunately, we cannot provide individual results; teeth will be tested in groups. But overall 

results will be made public, hopefully in 2022. 

 

Please see www.radiation.org, or contact Joe Mangano at odiejoe@aol.com for more about this 

groundbreaking study. We thank you in advance for your help. 

 

Name of child: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Date of birth (Month/Day/Year): _______________________________________ 

 

Current address (street, city, zip): _______________________________________ 

 

Email/telephone: ____________________________________________________ 

 

City/State Lived During Pregnancy: _____________________________________ 

 

City/State Lived During Infancy: _______________________________________ 

 

Name of parent: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Other comments: ____________________________________________________ 

http://www.radiation.org/
mailto:odiejoe@aol.com

